
 
 

European Central Bank Tel.: +49 69 1344 0 
60640 Frankfurt am Main E-mail: info@ecb.europa.eu 
 Website: www.bankingsupervision.europa.eu 

Danièle NOUY 
Chair of the Supervisory Board                   COURTESY TRANSLATION 
 
 
Ms Kostadinka Kuneva 
Member of the European Parliament 
European Parliament 
60, rue Wiertz 
B-1047 Brussels  

 

 

Frankfurt am Main, 3 April 2018 

 

Re: Your letter (QZ008) 

 

Honourable Member of the European Parliament, dear Ms Kuneva,  

In your letter to Mr Mario Draghi, President of the European Central Bank (ECB), which was passed on by 

Mr Roberto Gualtieri, Chair of the European Parliament’s Committee on Economic and Monetary Affairs, 

accompanied by a cover letter dated 13 February 2018, you raised questions relating to the four Greek 

significant institutions directly supervised by the ECB. The President has therefore forwarded your letter to 

me. 

The Greek significant institutions are in the process of implementing their own strategies as part of their 

business plans aimed at increasing efficiency and further reducing operating costs. As your questions, 

however, refer to specific measures that may be part of said business plans, the correct addressee would be 

the European Commission rather than the ECB. DG Competition at the Commission is the relevant contact 

for commitments included in restructuring plans approved by the European Commission. 

Yours sincerely, 

[signed] 

Danièle Nouy 
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